
Sustainability Commission

City of Sunnyvale

Notice and Agenda - Revised

7:00 PMWednesday, March 11, 2020

MEETING CANCELLED Special Meeting: Sustainability Speaker Series event

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Sustainability 

Commission scheduled for 7 p.m. on Wednesday, March 11 in Council Chambers, 

City Hall, 456 W. Olive Ave, Sunnyvale, CA has been cancelled.

This Special Meeting for the Sustainability Speaker Series event entitled, "Less 

Traffic, Better Places: How Do We Get There?" will be rescheduled to a later date. 

Please check the City's events calendar (https://sunnyvale.ca.gov/cals/) or 

https://betterplaces.eventbrite.com for additional information in the coming weeks.

The next regular Sustainability Commission meeting will be on March 16 at 7 p.m. 

in the West Conference Room. 

For questions, please contact Nupur Hiremath, Environmental Programs Manager, 

at (408) 730-7743 or nhiremath@sunnyvale.ca.gov.
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